From: Dillon, Brendan [Brendan.Dillon@se1.bp.com]

Sent: Wednesday, 18 July 2012 12:13 PM

To: RBP

Cc: Pham, Tam

Subject: RE: RBP queuing requirements - materials for comment and submissions

[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Goog afternoon,

BP Australia supports the AER proposed queuing requirements relating to the RBP Access Arrangement as
presented in the email below. We feel the most recent addition to this AER proposal relating to deposit
payment at the commencement of negotiation provides the pipeline owner with a much clearer and faster
recontracting process than previously existed, addressing the original concern of the pipeline owner but
balancing this against users needs.

For the avoidance of doubt, BP Australia does not support the APTPPL proposal.
Please contact me if you require further information.

Kind regards,

Brendan Dillon
Carbon and Gas Supply Manager
Ph: 03 9268 3001 / 0409 843 585

BP Australia Pty Ltd, Docklands, 717 Bourke St, Melbourne



